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Olivia Glantz

From: Mark B. Ferris <markf@pdgnw.com>

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2019 11:50 AM

To: Olivia Glantz; Tom Kay

Cc: Gail Jones

Subject: RE: Appeal Sub-AdJ19-02

Olivia, 

 

We have read the emails and correspondence pertaining to the two appeals files last Friday and 

wanted to share our thoughts as well. 

 

The assertion by Rex Anderson that PDG or Mr. Kay would start any site clearing or tree removal is 

absolutely ridiculous!  We are all aware of the process and would not jeopardize our project by doing 

anything that wasn’t approved by the city.  We have been diligent in complying with the city’s 

approval process and will continue to do so.  Additionally, Mr. Anderson’s claim that he had a 

previous sales contract and threatened legal action appears baseless and without any merit.   

 

We look forward to hearing back from you regarding our hearing.  It would be great if we could go 

straight to Council and substantively address Mr. Reitman’s concerns. 

 

Mark 

 
Mark B. Ferris, RLA 

Director of Planning & Development 
PROJECT DELIVERY GROUP, LLC  
503-364-4004 (Salem) | 530-215-1024 (Redding) | 503-939-3723 (Cell)  

Salem Office | 200 Hawthorne Ave. SE, Suite A-100  Salem, OR 97301 

Redding Office | 1890 Park Marina Drive Suite 210  Redding, CA 96001 
www.PDGNW.com  

 

From: Olivia Glantz <OGlantz@cityofsalem.net>  

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 9:17 PM 

To: Mark B. Ferris <markf@pdgnw.com>; Tom Kay <thokay@comcast.net> 

Subject: FW: Appeal Sub-AdJ19-02 

 

Two appeals were received today. I have attached one and will forward the other when I am back in the office. 

 

Olivia Glantz 

Planner III 

City of Salem | Community Development Department 

555 Liberty St SE, Suite 305, Salem  OR  97301 

oglantz@cityofsalem.net | 503-540-2343  

Facebook | Twitter |YouTube| CityofSalem.net 

 

 


